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Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are writing to confirm that the Bar Council Law Reform Committee endorses the response 

submitted by the Personal Injuries Bar Association in relation to the Ministry of Justice consultation 

on Limitation Law in Child Sexual Abuse Cases.  The Bar Council will not be submitting a separate 

response.   

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

pp EJM Lamarque 

 

Eleena Misra KC 

Chair of the Law Reform Committee, The Bar Council 

  


